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Sep. 6th - 7:30 PM
Club Meeting at the Arts Center
Kudzu Control Project Speaker

Sep. 12th - 6:30 PM
Mini-Social at Thai Taste

Sep. 15th - 6:00 PM
Wine & Cheese Party at the Alvarez’s
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Ted's Corner

Oh, it’s hot, hot, hot and no rain in sight.  Not exactly good ski weather.  I hope everyone is
managing to stay cool.

The August membership meeting at the Butchers was well attended.  I understand that a few
members were making a bid to stay all night.  It must have had something to do with the libations.  Thanks
to Bob and Dianne for letting us have the meeting at their place on Lake Bowen.

We had a great time at the mini social at Five Spices. The food was a little different but enjoyable.
I still don’t know where they get hot pink chicken.

The blueberry picking was a great break from the heat.  We had twenty pickers attend.  We were a
little early for the berries, but the temperature and the breeze on top of the mountain were wonderful.

Don’t forget to sign up for October Fest.  We have a table reserved for the ski club and I’m sure
the food and beer will be noteworthy.

The next membership meeting on September 6 will revert back to the old Art Center; the new one
is not quite ready.  Mark your calendar and don’t show up at the wrong place. It’s a good time to sign up
for next year’s membership. If you renew early you’ll save a few bucks. We’ll try something new for
fundraising, so come and see what you can win. You will also learn everything that you ever wanted to
know about KUDZU.

We still need someone to fill in for the newsletter next year.  If you have any interest at all please
contact Taylor or me.  He needs some relief after ten years.  We also need a club historian.  It’s a chance to
show off your creative side.

Remember that ski season is not too far away and that if you ski you might want to think about
getting those legs back in shape.  A little jogging (not in this heat) and some strengthening exercises
wouldn’t hurt much.  We wouldn’t want anyone hurt on the first day of skiing.  It’s not too late to sign up
for a ski trip out west or whatever your favorite destination is, and it’s time to start thinking about racing
this coming season.

Ted
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September Mini-Social

We'll have a taste of the exotic at Thai Taste, Wednesday September
12 at 6:30.  Phone number 595-6040, 145 South Port Road.  This place
has been recommended by some club members.  See ya there!

The September Ski club meeting will be held on Thursday September 6 th at
the Old Arts Center on Spring Street

Our program will begin at 8:15 PM and feature Newt Hardy with the Kudzu
Coalition:

A common belief is that the only way to eliminate kudzu control is to spray with
herbicides.  The Kudzu Coalition has learned over the past four years that there
are many effective methods to control small infestations of kudzu without using
chemicals.

Kudzu is a serious problem where we live is damaging, and works against many
beautification efforts that we call "Spots of Pride".  Mary W alter, Executive
Director of the Spartanburg Area Conservancy called our kudzu "Spots of
Embarrassment".

Our fight against kudzu is unique in that we are:

Actively Investigating a Variety of Non-Chemical Methods
Urban Focused (Not Directed at Agriculture or Forestry)
Movers Behind a Coalition of Beautification Groups
Specialists in Non-Chemical Methods and Tools
Working in the Kudzu Patch Every W eek
Not Using Federal Funds
A Volunteer Effort
Having Fun!
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Wine Tasting & Cheese Sampling
Saturday, September 15th

6:00 pm – 9:00 pm
Home of David & Sandra Alvarez

203 River Falls Drive, Duncan
433-0653

ADMISSION:  One Bottle of Wine

OK folks, look in that wine rack of yours ... got anything with dust on
it or a bottle with a label you have never seen before???  Now is the

time to bring it out and enjoy it.
Connoisseurs, perhaps we are not – but, we know what we like and
what we don’t like.  Join us as we sample the selections and feel free

to add your own commentary. A light snack will be provided
(cheese, crackers, fruit ... Sandra’s pasta salad, and who knows what

else!)
A sign-up sheet will be available at the club meeting in order to get

an accurate headcount.  Directions are below.

I-85 towards River Falls Plantation.  Turn into River Falls and take
the first left on River Falls Drive.  The Alvarez home is on the left,

#203.

** This is a club sponsored event – all are welcome, but non-members
or guests will be asked to pay $5 – thanks. **
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OK ... it’s time to get those clubs swinging!!
Hickory Knob State Park in McCormick, SC

October 5 – 7, 2007

Hickory Knob State Park is located near the GA/SC border,
just southeast of Greenwood/Abbeville and is surrounded
by a beautiful golf course, hiking & nature trails, tennis
courts, Strom Thurmond Lake (where we will have a club

pontoon docked), a restaurant & game room!

The rooms are lakeside and set up basically like a hotel room but with a
balcony.  Hickory Knob is a great weekend – one you should take
advantage of.  Remember, this is NOT just for golfers!!  Tee times will be
confirmed once the number of golfers is known.  Golf days will be
scheduled for Saturday & Sunday.

Package prices are listed below and I need to have payment NO LATER
than September 20th.  Make check payable to SSOC and either give or mail
to me please:  166 Ivy Circle, Inman SC 29349

Golf Package - $120.00 per night ($240.00 weekend)
Includes- overnight accommodations for 2, golf for 2 & breakfast for 2

Single Golfer Package - $86.50 per night ($173.00 weekend)
Includes- overnight accommodations for 1, golf for 1 & breakfast for 1

Golfer & non-golfer package- $94.00 per night ($188.00 weekend)
Includes- overnight accommodations for 2, golf for1 & breakfast for 2

Regular Room- $68.85 per night ($137.70 weekend)
Includes overnight accommodations for 2

TEE IT HIGH ... AND LET IT FLY
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Mark Your Calendar

Spartanburg Ski & Outing Club
Christmas Party & Chinese Auction

Saturday, December 15th

6:30 pm – Until
Hostess:  Joy Bobo

More details to follow

Hanger-B-Ball

The Spartanburg Regional Healthcare System Foundation's annual Hangar
B Ball is just around the corner!  This year, we'll have the well-known and
well-loved Chairmen of the Board, featuring opening band, The Mighty
Kicks on Thursday evening, September 27th.  Bring your shaggin' shoes
and get ready for some great barbecue!

We'll kick things off at the Spartanburg Downtown Memorial Airport at 6
pm.  Signs will direct you to parking and the band gets started around 7
pm.  Ticket price is $60 until August 31st and then $75 after and at the door,
which includes your barbecue dinner, beer, wine, and sodas, and a 2007
Hangar B Ball t-shirt.  And don't forget, this event benefits the Congestive
Heart Failure Clinic and other Spartanburg Regional Heart Center
programs.  For more information or ticket purchases, please call the
Foundation at (864) 560-6727 or visit www.hangarBball.com
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Subaru VIP Discount Program

Subaru is a proud sponsor of the Crescent Ski Council racing program.  Part of
their sponsorship package this year includes the VIP Discount Program for all CSC
members.  Qualifying members of a CSC club can purchase a new Subaru at dealer cost
minus any incentives which are currently being offered.  To qualify you must be a
member of a CSC club for at least 6 months.  If you are interested, please notify Ted or
Mark of your intent to participate.

Subaru will mail the VIP information to you, which will include information
about local dealers and participating in the VIP program.  Once you have received the
information, you can go to a local dealer, pick out the Subaru that you want, the dealer
will pull the invoice and let the purchaser know if there are any current incentives.  The
VIP program will be in effect from October 1, 2006 through September 30, 2007.  Please
take advantage of this wonderful benefit that our own Ron Scott secured for all CSC
clubs.

SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

2007-2008

POSITION NAME HOME PHONE E-MAIL
PRESIDENT Ted Mueller 592-3405 tedcancom@wmconnect.com
PAST PRESIDENT Gerhard Buettner 583-1997 gbuettner@charter.net
VICE PRESIDENT Mike Rogers 578-0618 kwizen@bellsouth.net
TREASURER Art Mall 433-8627 mloart@aol.com
SECRETARY Joy Bobo 433-0802 jsbobo@spart7.org
MEMBERSHIP Samuel Linder 587-1315 samlinder@yahoo.com
PUBLICATIONS Taylor Bomar 576-3776 taylor.bomar@ att.net
PROGRAMS Stephany Mareel-Ellis 582-7891 smareel@hotmail.com
OVERNIGHT TRIPS Carol McCall 828-859-5500 mmccall1@alltel.net
RACING Mark McCall 828-859-5500 mmccall1@alltel.net
SPECIAL PROJECTS ???????
ACTIVITIES Alison Kimball 814-5372 akimball@bellsouth.net
FUNDRAISING Conni Harrell 592-3405 tedcancom@wmconnect.com
PUBLICITY Marcy Cassady 585-1718
SOCIALS Pat Lee 472-2253 Patricia159@charter.net



SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
PO BOX 2864
SPARTANBURG, SC  29304

REMINDERS

Any Spartanburg Ski Club member may submit items for publica-
tion in the newsletter.  Publication deadlines can be found on the pullout
calendar included in the newsletter each month.  Call Taylor for informa-
tion on how to submit your newsletter item.

Also, don’t forget - the club has a “tent” available for rent.  It is an
18 X 20 tent, and it is easy to assemble. We also have 4 tables that can
be rented with or without the tent.  We have the makings for that special
occasion and it is all very reasonably priced! Tent rental is $ 25. Tables
can be rented for $5 per table.  Remember; don’t have a party without the
comfort of shade. Your guests will appreciate it and so will the club! For
rentals of either tent or tables contact Joy Bobo.
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